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November 26th, 1928.

J.P. Chamberlain, Sso 510 Kent Hall, 
Columbia University, 
Hew York City.

* *

Dear Sir:-
I beg to acknowledge receipt of your letter of November 23rd addressed to Sir Arthur Currie.
Sir Arthur is at present in Europe and is not expected to return until the 

Spring. It will, therefore, be Impossible for him 
to attend the meeting In Chicago on December 26th.

Yours faithfully.

Secretary.!
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